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Commissioner Parisot to Attend RESTORE Act Consortium Meeting 
 

 
 Okaloosa County Commissioner Dave Parisot will attend a meeting of the Gulf 

Consortium Committee of Eight Disproportionately Affected Counties on Monday, 

April 29, 2013. The meeting will be held in The Florida State Capitol Building, Cabinet 

Meeting Room LL 03, 400 South Monroe St., Tallahassee, Florida, at 1:00 p.m. 

The Gulf Consortium has called the emergency meeting to discuss legislation pending in 

the Florida Legislature relating to the RESTORE Act and other business. 

 For more information, contact Commissioner Parisot, 850-651-7105, 

dparisot@co.okaloosa.fl.us, or for a copy of the agenda, contact Doug Darling, via email 

at DDarling@fl-counties.com or phone at 850.922.4300 or by visiting the website: 

www.FACRestore.com. The Consortium consists of the eight most impacted counties 

from Deep Horizon Oil Spill: Bay, Escambia, Franklin, Gulf, Okaloosa, Santa Rosa, 

Wakulla and Walton. 
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